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On short legs where we do not have a long cruise segment stopping 
at checking the fuel on board against the “How Goes” it page, fuel 
balance and landing fuel on the progress strip on the MFD is good 
enough.  On longer flights however taking the TOC fuel check couple 
of steps further may prevent surprises an hour later when the fuel 
needs to be checked again (per SOPM).  

 

To better predict performance we need to decide what speed to fly.  
The speed flown will have a direct impact on fuel consumption.  
Obviously there are other considerations (other that fuel 
consumption) that needs to be considered before we determine the 
appropriate cruise speed flown.  Considerations such as on-time-
arrival, Block integrity, etc. although important are beyond the 
scope of this analysis.  To get Release fuel performance we need to 
fly the filed true airspeed.  In this example the filed TAS is 459 
Knots.  Once the TAS is attained check the fuel flow against the 
planned fuel flow in the Release.  The fuel flow in this example is 
3566 lbs/hr.  If the ISA is equal to planned the actual fuel flow 

should be equal to planned.  Cruise winds will also have an impact 
on landing fuel.  Checking your actual ground speed against planned 
will confirm the forecasted winds aloft.  In this example the GS is 
437 knots (22 knot headwind) 

Once the environmental conditions are checked the cruise speed 
flown can be adjusted to meet operational considerations.   

Note: Aircraft calculated landing fuel shown on the progress strip 
(4700 lbs in figure below) maybe inaccurate.  Aircraft calculated 
landing fuel is only accurate when the planned environmental data 
entered in the MDCU is equal to actual. 


